
Tuesday 8th April 
Year 3 Easter Celebration All Saints
9.30-10.45

Year 4 Italian day 13.30-3.00
Easter Bingo 18.00-20.00

Thursday 10th April 
Public Speaking Event KS1
Year 1 Easter Celebration All Saints
9.30-10.45

Friday 11th April 
Public Speaking Event KS2
School Closes for Easter 15.15

Headteacher’s Message
Diary dates 
Dates for the academic year can be
 found on our website 

Friday 4th April 2025
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On Wednesday night our dance squad performed at the
Winter Gardens. They represented all the Blackpool primaries
in the  Lancashire County Games Dance Competition.
Although we did not win, they were absolutely superb, a
credit to our school and their families. A huge thank you to
Mrs Walch and Mrs Plummer for their hard work and also to
Miss Ellis, Mrs Spooner and Mrs Foster for supporting on the
evening.
Congratulations to our football teams who have played this
week . The girls’ team played St Theresa’s and won 3-0 and
the boys’ team played Layton and won 2-0. Thank you to Mr
Howarth for all his hard work and for the support from our
parents and carers.
Y2 invited their families in to share what they had learnt
about The Victorians this term. The children sang their hearts
out and then it became rather competitive with a Victorian
fact competition between families. Thank you to all the Y2
staff for organising this and showcasing the learning that
has taken place.
Class 14 led assembly yesterday and I have been told they
were fabulous. They shared all the facts they had learnt
about Earth and Space. Thank you to Mrs Powell and Mrs
Mellor for all their hard work in preparing the children. Whilst
this was going on, I was meeting contractors about our EYFS
outside area. Work will be starting after Easter to upgrade
this area and we are really looking forward to it being
completed. It will further enhance our EYFS offer. Please note
that from Tuesday 22  April, this area will be cordoned off.
Further details will be sent out though Dojo on changes to
entering school for our foundation stage pupils. Thank you in
advance for your support with this.

nd

Next week, we look forward to seeing our Y1 and Y3 families
at their respective Easter Services. 
The Easter Bunny is due to join us at Easter Bingo on Tuesday
Evening. Thank you for supporting this event, we have sold
out!
Have a lovely weekend, 
Mrs Barr

Anchor News
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This week in pictures

Anchor News

Foundation Year 2

Year 4
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Anchor News

Music Fees

After the Easter holidays we
will be in the Summer Term
of the school year.
If your child has music
lessons that you pay for,
please note that the 3rd
term's payment of £62 is
due on our return to school,
Tuesday 22nd April.
Please login to ParentPay
and make sure that you
have paid the full fees of
£186 for the year by the end
of the first week back, Friday
25th April 2025.
Thank you for your attention
to this - without prompt
payments, we would be
unable to offer these high-
quality experiences to our
children. 

Junior Leadership Team News

This week’s question and answer was: 

This week’s joke is What did the big flower
say to the little flower? Hi, bud! 

Well done to the dance squad who
competed in the Lancashire School

Games county final on Wednesday. Also,
well done to class 14 who did a class

assembly all about space. 
Have a good weekend. 
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Dance squad

Anchor News
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Notices 

https://officialsoccerschools.co.uk/blackpoolfc/bfcct-feb-sports-camp-at-anchors-academy-2.html
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https://officialsoccerschools.co.uk/blackpoolfc/bfcct-feb-sports-camp-at-anchors-academy-2.html

